
Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District:  

New/Updated Website -- Request for Proposals 

 

The Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District is looking for website 

designers to bid on the creation of a new version of the District’s website. 

http://haysgroundwater.com/ 

The existing web site is ageing out and could be working a lot harder for staff and constituents 

alike. 

Requirements: 

• Site will have a bold, beautiful, and simple look 

• It will be armored with the most current hack-proof protection 

• It will be optimized for tablets and smartphones 

• It will be compliant with 2020 W3C Accessibility Standards 

• All information on the old site will be transferred to the new 

• Site will maintain its interactivity 

• District staff shall have control over the addition of future website content 

• Sealed proposals shall include timelines, graphics proposals, and bids 

• Bidders must include portfolio and references 

• Proposals are due April 15, 2021 

• Proposals will be reviewed and results announced May 1, 2021 

• The new website must be complete, installed, and ready to use by August 1, 2021 
 

The District has developed a detailed appendix to assist in proposal development – available on 

request. 

Please respond to Charlie Flatten, GM@haysgroundwater.com  

Thank you,  

 Charlie Flatten, General Manager 

 Hays Trinity Groundwater Conservation District 

 GM@haysgroundwater.com  

 P.O. Box 1648, Dripping Springs, Tx 78620 

 512/858-9253  

 www.haysgroundwater.com 
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